COMMANDER'S CORNER

It is finally September, and the hot Summer is nearing the end as we head for fall. My personal kudos to everyone who put together the membership fish fry. Hopefully most of you were able to partake.

Please continue to look out for and support each other.

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY-DAVE OGBURN - COMMANDER

WORDS FROM THE HEART

September, the 9th month of our calendar year, is here already. There is one holiday we celebrate this month: Labor Day.

To those in the workplace who are honored by this day, we salute you all, in every job and field, from the farmer to the secretary, the medical and law enforcement personnel to the production workers and all other numerous positions in the workplace.

A Special Salute for our Military personnel, whose jobs continue to protect and defend this great country of ours!

One last note = On September 11th, or "9-11" as is known, pause for a moment of thankfulness for all those who lost their lives that fateful day. AMEN

FOR GOD & COUNTRY ... Wayne Martin, Chaplain

Bible verses Psalms 128; 2: "For thou shalt eat the labor of thine hands. Happy shalt thou be and it shall be well with thee."

Prayer: "Almighty GOD, we are indeed thankful for our great land, and those whose labors help keep it great. AMEN"

AMERICAN LEGION

Post 146 931-852-4413
September 2025 Newsletter
Volume 25 Issue 1
www.tnpost146.org

ROLL CALL = 2026

Legion = 112/210 = 53%

Auxiliary = S.A.L. =

Riders = 21 members

SICK LIST

Ronald Beard
Tom Tyler
Gary Scott
Bob Nix
Ashley Dewitt
Kim Wiley

HONOR GUARD ACTIVITIES 21 July - 21 Aug

6 Aug - Omas LesterCedar Grove Cemetery

DEATHS

Stephen Clemmons- brother of Sharon Clemmons

(Our Condolences to these Families)

CANTEEN CHATTER

Hello to All from your Canteen,

Hello September! It is finally football time in Tennessee again! Come out and watch a game with us. Be sure to check out our events we have coming up. Come just sit, have a drink, socialize with friends and enjoy; there is always something for you to do. The membership fish fry went great, thank you to everyone who helped/donated or came out and enjoyed. We are moving karaoke back a week this month because of the fair. The legion is helping with the Bouncing Betsy again this year; if you can help out, please let us know at the canteen. Remember to pray for all our Veterans and active military especially at this time of year. "See You There"

FOR GOD & COUNTRY......Patsy, Peanut, & Nicki

AUXILIARY NEWS

Hello Everyone!

Welcome Fall!! This time of year is always a great time to gather with family and friends. Thank you to everyone who helped with the membership fish fry, you all did a wonderful job. I hope to see everyone soon. Please continue to pray for all our veterans and active duty military.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY.....Nicki Hartsfield, President

S.A.L. NEWS

Hello to All.

Hope everyone is doing well. First off ,I would like to let everyone know the new membership cards are in please see Rick Frank. Also, I would like to congratulate Bryan Hine as he was sworn in as National Vice Commander at the National Convention in Tampa, Florida. Our next meeting will be Thursday September 4th at 7:00pm. Hope to see y'all there.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY.. Jason Reed.....S.A.L. Commander

LEGION RIDERS NEWS

Hello All - September brings some cooler weather and great riding. We have several rides we are planning to do this month with the ALR riders from Waynesboro & Pulaski. See our website page or our FB for all the info. Mark your calendars for Oct 4th when we will be hosting our ride & Oct 25th for our 2nd Annual FALL Motorcycle Swap meet here at the Post. There will be a lot more than just motorcycle parts, and everyone is welcome. Our next meeting will be Sunday, September 7th at 2pm here at the Post. All are welcome.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY..... Eric Osborn....Director

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL OUR SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS!!!